
October 2014 
 

 

 
 

  
ATTENTION HOSPITAL PROVIDERS 

CORRECTION TO HOSPITAL INPATIENT CLAIMS DENIED WITH EDIT 048 

 

An error occurred in processing inpatient hospital claims that included an ICD-9 surgical procedure(s).  
These claims were incorrectly denied on the RAs of 10/21/14 and 10/28/14 with edit 048 (Missing/Invalid 
Surgical Procedure Code).  This error has been corrected and the denied claims are being recycled on the 
RA of 10/28/14.  Provider may see claims that were submitted from 10/17/14 – 10/23/14 listed as both 
denied and paid on the RA of 10/28/14.  We apologize for any inconvenience this has caused. 

 

 


